
       HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY 
        High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1  3SJ 

      Tel: 01752  225649  Fax:  01752 222031 

      Email:   high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

 

 

Tuesday 4th June 2019 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Year 6 have worked incredibly hard this half term and as a result, they 

have managed to fill their class good behaviour jar.  

 

As we have been reading the book together in class, the children would 

like to watch the film ‘Mortal Engines’. The certificate rating for this film 

is 12A (contains mild threat and violence) so we will therefore be offering 

the option to opt-out.  

 

We will be showing the film on Friday 14th June. If you have any concerns 

about your child watching this film, please do not hesitate to come and 

speak with me or notify the office no later than Thursday 13th June. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Hedger 
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Tuesday 12th February 2019 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Year 6 have worked incredibly hard this half term and as a result, they 

have managed to fill their class good behaviour jar.  

 

As we have been reading the book together in class, the children would 

like to watch the film ‘Mortal Engines’. The certificate rating for this film 

is 12A (contains mild threat and violence) so we will therefore be offering 

the option to opt-out.  

 

We will be showing the film on Friday 14th June. If you have any concerns 

about your child watching this film, please do not hesitate to come and 

speak with me or notify the office no later than Thursday 13th June. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Hedger 


